L Ve ﬁ
OPEN HOUSE
Preview design plans for the Library of the Future

Library of the Future | Schematic Design Phase

In November 2018, Spokane voters approved a bond to remodel
4 libraries and build 3 new libraries. Now join us to get a first look
at design plans for new libraries.

We are currently in the “Schematic Design Phase” of the Library
Bond Projects. Since January, leadership has been meeting
regularly with our bond project architecture firms, G4 and
Integrus, to identify the programming and schematic design needs
for the first five projects.

Customer Open Houses

Tuesday, April 9, 5-7pm at Northeast Community Center |
Preview Plans for the new Shaw Middle School & Hillyard
Library (In partnership with Spokane Public Schools)

Wednesday, April 10, 4-6pm at East Side Library | Preview
plans for the New Libraries in East Central (In partnership with
Spokane Public Schools and Spokane Parks & Recreation)

Tuesday, April 16, 4-6pm at Shadle Library | Get a first look at
plans for the remodeled Shadle Library

Thursday, April 18, 4-6pm and 7-8pm at Downtown Library |
Preview plans for the remodeled Downtown Library (And, if
you want, stay for a fun show at Lilac City Live!)



